
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 1/24/2014 9:45:10 AM 
To: richard.myers@cpuc.ca.gov (richard.myers@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: PG&E Gas Rules 15 and 16 

Ha -- hard for me to imagine you don't understand, but of course ill track down the right 
person. 
Will get back soon. 

Also, do you want to see picarro leak work in Oakland next week? 

From: Myers, Richard A. [mailto:richard.myers@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, January 24, 2014 09:42 AM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: PG&E Gas Rules 15 and 16 

Hi Laura: I hope all is well with you. I'd been meaning to ask you this for some time. 
Occasionally, I get questions related to gas main and service extension requests and try to 
answer them as best as I can, but I don't really feel like I fully understand the process. 

Could you please put me in touch with someone at PG&E who can explain PG&E Gas Rules 
15 and 16 to me? 

Richard 

SB GT&S 0269805 
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